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7 October 2021 
 
Re: Trainee Solicitor Programme 2022 
 

To whom it may concern, 

By way of background, I have completed all FE1 examinations. I am a law graduate of University 

College Cork as well as holding a BA in History and Studies in Psychology, also from UCC. Currently, I 

am a Regulatory Analyst professional which demands a detail-oriented approach with strong research 

skills developed through conducting extensive legal research for clients. I pride myself on my ability to 

prioritise, multitask and manage strict deadlines as demonstrated by my ability to balance full time 

work while completing FE1 examinations. 

 

Byrne Wallace is particularly appealing to me as I am extremely interested in pursuing a career in the 

areas of healthcare law, childcare law and more broadly, litigation and dispute resolution. When I was 

researching firms, I came across an article regarding Byrne Wallace bringing the first ever application 

by remote link for an Interim Care Order. Since then, I have kept up with the publications from Byrne 

Wallace’ various departments. I want to be part of a team which is a national leader in both healthcare 

and childcare, and I believe training as a solicitor at Byrne Wallace would allow me to realise this 

ambition.  

 

My experience as a Regulatory Analyst has given me hands-on experience in working with clients 

which will further allow me to contribute to the excellent standard of client care offered at Byrne 

Wallace. My role has also developed my commercial awareness skills through maintaining up-to-date 

knowledge of laws and practices that affect businesses. My high-level of organisational skills enables 

me to work on my own initiative, and complete tasks effectively and efficiently which will contribute 

to the hard working and results driven environment at Byrne Wallace. 

Thank you for your time and consideration in reviewing my application for this role. 

Yours faithfully 

Erica Sinnott 
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